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Wednesday 5
th
 December 2018 

Dear parents / carers, 

At Somerford, children in years 3,4,5 and 6 learn French on a weekly basis. We want to bring this 

experience alive and make their learning relevant. I am delighted to inform you of a wonderful 

opportunity for our children to develop their knowledge and confidence of the French language. 

Every half term a different year group will have an amazing opportunity to write to a pupil from Ecole 

Elémentaire Félix Faure, a school in the North of France. They will be able to ask the French children 

questions about their school life, their families and French culture and traditions. 

We will not be giving out any personal details such as home address to the French school and the 

children will only correspond to each other using the school addresses. Please complete the slip 

below giving permission for your child to take part. 

We are looking forward to establishing an exciting link between the schools and are confident that our 

children will enjoy making new friends! 

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Carpenter 

Year 6 teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________     Class:_________________________ 

I give my child permission to write to a child in France. I understand that all correspondence will be 

between Somerford Primary School and  Ecole Elémentaire Félix Faure and no personal details, 

including home addresses will be shared. 

 
Signed:________________________________   Date: ____________________ 

(Parent/Carer)      

 

 
 
 
 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 

Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 

mailto:office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk
http://www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk/

